
S.  M.  WILSON  &  CO.  IS
BUILDING NEW $6 MILLION FIRE
STATION HEADQUARTERS FOR CITY
OF MAPLEWOOD
St. Louis, Mo., September 12, 2016 – The City of Maplewood,
Missouri has selected S. M. Wilson & Co. to build a new $6
million fire station headquarters to house the City’s fire
department. The 18,897 square foot facility is being built on
City  property  just  west  of  Maplewood  City  Hall  and  will
replace the current fire station, which is more than 50 years
old.

The first floor will feature offices, along with a training
and multi-purpose room. Living quarters, a dayroom, kitchen
and dining area will be located on the second floor. The fire
station will also have three drive-through apparatus bays and
a training tower.

The facility was designed and is being built to achieve LEED
Silver Certification.

S. M. Wilson will provide pre-construction and construction
management services for the project. It is scheduled to be
completed  in  April  2017.  JEMA  is  the  architect  for  the
project.

S.  M.  Wilson  is  a  full-service  construction  management,
design/build and general contracting firm with headquarters in
St.  Louis.   S.  M.  Wilson  is  one  of  the  largest  general
construction  and  construction  management  firms  in  the  St.
Louis area.  The company posted $305 million in 2015 revenues,

and ranks 220th in Engineering News-Record’s 2016 list of Top
400 commercial contractors nationwide. For more information,
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visit www.smwilson .com.


